St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission
December 8, 2022

The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center. In attendance were Tim Clouatre
and Lauren Jarvi

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:04 AM.

Tim moved to approve the minutes of the November 10, 2022 meeting. Seconded by Lauren. Approved
by T&L

The warrant was signed by T&L

We continued our discussion of the sexton. There appears to have been a misunderstanding or
miscommunication re placing an ad in the newspaper. Lauren will follow up with Rachel.

We understand the gate at Grove has been closed, and Bryan has once again done a clean-up there.
Thank you, Bryan. Much appreciated.

Tim moved to approve the FY24 budget the same as the current year, $28,650. Seconded by Lauren.
Approved by T&L

Tim moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:26, seconded by Lauren. Approved by T&L.

Our next meeting will be on January 12



